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Wexham Parish Council funding report 
 
This year Wexham Parish Council made two  funding applications which were successful and this 
report provides and overview as to how the monies were used. 
 
George Green Juniors Football Club, Storage Shed -  £4846.00 
 
The Harvey Memorial recreation grounds are the home of George Green Juniors FC, this club has 
multiple teams from the ages of 5-14 it is a diverse club of both offering football with both boy and 
girl teams playing under FA guidance. 
 
The management of the club approached Wexham Parish for the provision of equipment storage, 
space within the Harvey Hall is at a premium so it was felt that if a shed could be provided they 
would then have a self sufficient and secure base. 
 
Wexham Parish Council retain the ownership of the new shed and it is provided the the club whilst 
they are using our facilities, the shed is now included within the clubs fees for use of grounds. 
 
The pictures below show the building which was supplied by Nucrete a company which Wexham 
Parish Council had a track record, we expect the building to have a life span of 20 years plus if we 
compare it with the existing pre-cast buildings in the adjacent location. 
 
 Key Presentation to Steve Hale 
Manager of George Green Juniors FC 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Wexham Parish Council funding report 
 
The second project application was for funding towards activities relating to the Queens Jubilee 
Wexham Parish Council applied for a maximum grant £4000 on the understanding that we would 
keep within this with an expected spending of a lesser amount. 
 
The grant settlement was  : £2158..96 
 
Wexham Parish Council decided that it would endevour to only purchase items for the Jubilee 
celebrations that had an amount of longevity, the monies enabled us to purchase bunting and flags 
of civic quality which can be used on other events such as this years Coronation. 
 
Part funding went to St Marys Church to purchase advertising banners & flags suitable for all 
occasions. Part funding purchased crockery for The Womens Fellowship which again will have 
perpetual use. 
 
Funding also went into staging two bus shelter exhibitions and our Party on the Park,  exhibition 
materials have already been recyled to the Black Park Model Boat Club 
 
The images below show bunting at Jubilee with flags re-used  on Remembrance Sunday, The Bus 
Shelter Exhibitions and Party on the Park. 
 
 

 

 


